
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 12, 2021  

To: House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources; others 

Re:  I SUPPORT [HB 2549]...BUT..I OPPOSE [HB 2695]...Good job OSMB! 

In re [HB 2549]: Notifications will assist people appreciate Oregon's natural resources. 

In re [HB 2695]: The Board modifications by the royal fruitcake are not needed. 

If you really want to help the Oregon State Marine Board, create more revenue sources for the OSMB and 

stay away from '"Politicalization of the Board" with any goofy modifications. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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